
 

Oggetto: RE: Professor Faculty of Law and Master in Human Rights 

Dear Federico, 

  

It is with utmost pleasure that I read this email from you. 

You made us proud of the little input we have instilled into your vision and concrete planning, so that the Master in 
Human Rights became reality in your University. 

This is how the culture of human rights can see the light in young generations and how we can humbly create little 
impact in society. 

  

As for your request of visit, I will need to investigate about feasibility. I hope to get back to you very soon. 

In the meantime, thanks a lot for sharing the state of advancement of your Faculty and Master. And as you say, 
who knows if maybe in the future any of your students might be an intern at FRA. 

All the best, 

Marialetizia 
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